
Unit 201 Board Meeting          Monday, December 12, 2016 
President Carolyn Worsham called the meeting to order with Kay Hooper, 
Nixie Lynch, Liz Mackenzie, Kris Cherry, Linda Briggs, Kimberly Goodson, 
and E.W. Sweeney in attendance.  The following Board members were 
absent:  John Smalley, Susan Nimmo, Paul Aguillard, Martha Oliver, and 
Patsy Pierce. 
The minutes of the October meeting were approved.  Financial reports from 
the Sectional Tournament, and the months of October and November were 
reviewed.  Kris reported that the Orange Club is doing well.  Beginner 
lessons are underway and the club has two new members. 
Carolyn gave the membership report showing us to have 200 members in the 
unit. (Last December, we had 213.) 
We thank Linda and Martha for the job well done at the tournament.  
 Here are the dates for the 2017 tournaments. 
62nd Beaumont Spindletop Sectional – March 2-5 
499’er – August 17-19 
Sabine Neches Sectional – October 12-15 
In New Business, there was a discussion about paying $50.00 towards 
kitchen help at Life Master Parties.  E. W. moved and Nixie seconded the 
motion to allot $50.00 for kitchen help retroactive back to John Kacher’s 
party.  The motion carried. 
The Board would like to thank Anna Smith and Norma Crane for the lovely 
new décor in the ladies bathroom.  Let’s all do our part to keep our 
bathrooms well maintained. 
The committee of Liz, Nixie, and E.W. reported that the selections for the 
Texas Star and Goodwill Awards have been decided.  As always, these are 
kept a secret until the appropriate time.  The Texas Star will be awarded in 
Houston in January and the Goodwill Awards will be presented at the 
membership meeting in June. 
Congratulations to E. W. Sweeney for his accomplishment of Life Master!  
Congratulations to Arline Meyers for achieving Gold Life Master! 
The parties for these two will be announced soon. 
A Life Master Party for Kris Cherry will be Saturday, January 14. 
The party has a theme of “Anything Disney”.  The party will be hosted by 
Martha Oliver, Dee Payne, E.W. Sweeney, Ruby Collins, Mike and Carolyn 
Lemons, Carol McGill, Loretta Hughes, Wayne Outlaw, Bobbie Carson, 
Ferrel Ashby, Gail Griffith, Jerry Triggs and the Orange Bridge Club. 
The meeting was adjourned. 
Respectfully submitted,  
Kris Cherry, Secretary 


